
 
 

West Salem Business Association 
March 8, 2023 

 
Meeting called to order at 12:00 p.m. by Vice President Steve Berg.  
After introductions and buffet lunch, the regular meeting 
commenced.   
 
Guest Speakers Police Chief Kyle Holzhausen and Village Board 
Trustee John Lautz discussed the upcoming Public Safety 
Referendum; Jenn Slusser announced the opening of Features 
Fieldhouse; and La Crosse County Community Development Specialist 
Sam Bachmeier informed the membership of the La Crosse County 
Acquisition and Demolition Grant Program. 
 
Minutes 
Motion by Jodie Curtis, seconded by Ashley Giese to approve the 
minutes of the January and February regular and annual meetings.  
Motion unanimously approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Treasurer Jodie Curtis’s Association bank balance report was 
distributed.  The Association bank balance is $8,617.93 after 
designating West Salem Bucks not yet redeemed and the West Salem 
High School scholarships not yet redeemed.  The membership has 
grown to 105 members as of March 8.   
 
Motion by Ashley Giese, seconded by Jen Hatz to approve the 
treasurer’s report as presented.  Motion approved. 
 
Village Clean-up 
The West Salem Business Association Village-wide Clean Up is 
scheduled for Saturday morning, April 22, 2023.  The Association 
would expect businesses to send volunteers to assist in the clean-
up as it does reflect on our business community.  Union State Bank 
is sponsoring a light lunch. 
   
Motion by Jim Anderson, seconded by Ashley Giese to adjourn the 
meeting at 1:00 p.m.  
  

 
  Teresa L. DeLong 
  Secretary/Director 
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